
Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair and buy books for Christmas! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

    

    

    

    

    

              

   

Orchards Junior School 
 

Travelling Books Book Fair 

The Travelling Books Book Fair will be arriving in 

school on Thursday 9th November, with hundreds 

of new children’s books to browse and buy. 

Please come and join us and don’t forget that 

every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS 

for our school library. 

 

New Telephone payments - 

If you find a book you want and don’t have any/enough   

cash with you, you can telephone Travelling Books and  

pay by card. 

Thursday 9th November -  

up to and including Wednesday 15th November 

 

2:45 - 3:45pm in the school library 

Each child who buys a book will be entered into a raffle to win a further £5 book token 

to use at the Book Fair. 

 

The draw for this will be made at the end of the day on Tuesday 14th November, so that 

the winners can spend their prizes on the last day. 

 

I really hope you and your children are able to come and visit our Book Fair and support 

our school library and I very much look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Mrs Clarke - School Librarian 


